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Jamuary 20, 1942

"~ Hom. W, R, Beyer, Supt.

Office of Indian Affairs
United States Dept. of Interior
Fort Berthold Agency

Elbowoods, Horth Dakota

Your kind letter of recent date has been re-
colved giving me requested information regarding the
working out of the Stamp Plan on your reservation., I
appraciate your providing me with this information and
shall be very glad to hear from you further regerding
the developments of the program after it has been in
operation for & 1little longer time.

1 am enclosing a few copies of lists of Tar-
mers' Bulletins, If suy of these will be of saervice
to you, I will be glad to try to gat them for you.

With kind per=onal regeorde and honing that you
and yours are well, I am

Sincerealy,
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